
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Ross Hoover, Parks and Recreation Director 
 
DATE:    October 23, 2023 
 

SUBJECT: 
Lake of the Commons Drinking Fountains 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The drinking fountains located at the Lake of the Commons have reached the end of their useful 
life. Staff will present options for discussion and direction. 

  
 

Attachments: 
Presentation 


